

Mrs. Raniella and Mrs. Burnett's

Kindergarteners

May 31, 2019 Final Newsletter!

## END OF THE YEAR

MATH - We finished off our year learning about weight, using scales, and comparing the weight of different objects around our room.



## Have a fabulous summer!

LANGUAGE ARTS - It was all about maps for our final LA lesson. The children had to follow directions on a map to find the "X" which marked the spot.

CHICKENS - We loved watching the chicks hatch out of their shells these past couple of weeks. We were fortunate to have 14/20 chicks survive and were able to watch them in the brooder for a couple of days before moving to the Addis household. Thank you again Mrs. Addis for the incredible lessons you taught us.

END OF YEAR EVENTS - These last few weeks have been filled with popsicles, watermelon, summer birthday treats, shaving cream fun, Beach Day, Hatching party, board games and fun too numerous to list!

To All Our Class Parents and Families,
We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for sharing
your child with us this year. It has been an honor and
privilege to teach them and we are so very proud of all they
have accomplished. We know they will be "Fabulous First
Graders" next year and look forward to seeing them
hroughout the FA halls!

Sincerely, Mrs. Raniella and Mrs. Burnett

A perfect summer day is when the sun is shining, the breeze is blowing, the birds are singing, and the lawnmower is broken!

Sylvia Raniella

sraniella@fredericksburgacademy.org

Caroline Burnett

cburnett@fredericksburgacademy.org

